
 
Because of the Novel Corona Virus Pandemic and state and federal bans on large meetings 

and pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order  202.1 issued on March 12, 2020 
suspending the law to allow the attendance of meetings telephonically or by other similar 

service, the Town of Batavia Planning Board Meetings will be held electronically via 
ZOOM video conference/call instead of a public meeting open for the public to attend in 

person.   Minutes of the meeting will be posted on the Town of Batavia Website 
 

You may access the meeting and public hearing for January 19, 2021 by 
Meeting #957 9958 9718 

Password:  605901 
Phone access:  1-646-558-8656 (New York) 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Trousdale Solar II LLC 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town of 
Batavia Planning Board regarding an application for a Special Use Permit by 
Trousdale Solar LLC for the installation of an 19.6 acre, 4 MW ground mounted 
commercial solar system at 5117 Ellicott St. Rd. in the Town of  Batavia.  This is in 
an Agricultural Residential (A-R) District.  
 
Said hearing will be held electronically via ZOOM Video Conference, instead of a 
public meeting, on Tuesday, January 19, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at which time all 
interested persons will be heard.   In order to facilitate the zoom meeting we urge 
written comments or questions  to be emailed to the Chairman at:  
kjasinski@townofbatavia.com or placed in the Town Hall “drop box” prior to 
January 18th.  All comments and questions will be read at the meeting. 
 
 
By order of the Town of Batavia Planning Board 
Kathleen Jasinski, Chairman. 
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